
VILLAGE OF TOLONO 
PLANNING & ZONING BOARD 

June 9, 2021 
 
The Village of Tolono Planning & Zoning Board met on June 9, 2021, at the meeting room in the Police Station, 
located at 205 E. Main St., Tolono, IL. Chairman Wade Thweatt called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. Roll call 
found the following members present: Rich Cunnington, Josie Donovan, Jamie Snodgrass, and Nate Tate. Josie 
Donovan, and Holly Laurent were absent. 
 

All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 
Gary Mitchell asked for update on MSA report. Thweatt stated he wanted to schedule a joint meeting with the 
P&Z Board and the Village Board in the next couple of weeks to discuss plans. 
 

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MINUTES 
Minutes were approved for the January 6th, February 10th, April 14th, and May 12th, 2021 meetings. A motion 
was made to approve the minutes by Snodgrass and seconded by Cunnington. Roll call approved minutes 
unanimously. 
 

BUSINESS 
A. Discussion regarding recommendation for empty P&Z Board seat – Sean Talbott was present. He stated 

he would like to be a part of the P&Z Board. All P&Z board members were in favor of appointing 
Talbott. Thweatt explained that they would need to present the recommendation of appointment of 
Talbott to the Village Board for approval. The next Village Board meeting is scheduled for June 15, 
2021. 

B. Discussion regarding proposal to Village Board for a new Village of Tolono website – Thweatt 
presented a demo of the proposed new website structure and all functions and add-ons available. 
Thweatt meeting with web developer and will write proposal to submit to Village Board. 

 

NEXT MEETING 
 

The next meeting is July 14, 2021 at the Police Station. 
 

Motion by Jamie Snodgrass, seconded by Rich Cunnington to adjourn the meeting at 6:25 PM. Motion passed. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Rena Anderson 
Administrative Secretary 
 
XC: File 
 Village Clerk 


